
CITY HALL, CITY OF ARLINGTON, SOUTH DAKOTA 

June 7, 2018 

  

                The City Council met in special session pursuant to notice as required by law:  Present on Roll 
Call were Mayor Amiel Redfish, and Council Members:  Curt Lundquist, Terry Rowbotham, Garth 
Johnson and Cory Falconer.  Absent:  Jesse Steffensen and Rob Archterberg. 

                The purpose of the meeting was to consider building permit application from Mark Madsen since 
new paper work had been filed. 

                The council reviewed the new plans and layout for the proposed building for Madsen Sewer & 
Drain—Mark Madsen.  The plan shows that there is sufficient room to place the 40 X 120 building to be 
used for office space, shop and a hardware store at Lot B3, Lot 1 of Johnson’s Addition to the City of 
Arlington.  Motion was made by Rowbotham, seconded by Lundquist to approve this building permit.  All 
in favor—Carried. 

                Motion to adjourn was made by Johnson, seconded by Falconer.  All in favor—Carried. 

  

_______________________________                                     ________________________________ 

Sue Falconer, Finance Officer                                                   Amiel Redfish, Mayor 

                It is the policy of the City of Arlington, South Dakota, not to discriminate against the 
handicapped in employment or the provision of service. 

	
  


